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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

I refer to Mr Morony's letter of 17 March 2010 to the Chairperson and Board of Directors of 

Indigenous Business Australia. The following question relates to the attachment to the letter: 

Paragraph 9.  Is it true that on 23 October 2009 Mr Morony advised the IBA Chairperson that 

Minister Macklin was about to write to the Prime Minister about the 2010/11 budget process 

as she was required to list her priorities for the 2010/11 financial year?  Is it true that 

Mr Morony sent a draft letter for the Minister to the IBA Chairperson and suggesting options 

that IBA could bid for in the 2010/11 budget?  Is it true that the IBA Chairperson did not 

meet the deadline to get the letter to Minister Macklin?  Is it true that the IBA Chairperson 

eventually sent a letter to Minister Macklin, but did not provide it to Mr Morony or the IBA's 

finance staff until 12 February 2010? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

All the normal deadlines for Commonwealth Budget processes were met. 

 

 

 


